
From:  Kari Summers <ksummers@gulfclerk.com> 
To:  'VolusiaExposed' <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: Public Records Request #2014-22 
Date:  Tue, 1 Apr 2014 14:49:40 -0400 

VX,

The breakdown for the estimated cost will be 1 hr at $49.70 per hr 
for Jail Administrative time to compile and submit requested records, 
plus the $.15 per page for any copies obtained. To review the 
documents there will be a Deputy Clerk supervision fee for anything 
over fifteen minutes. 

Thanks,  

Kari Summers
Deputy Clerk, BCC Records
Gulf County Clerk of Court
1000 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd.
Port St. Joe, FL  32456
(850) 229-6112 ext. 1103; (850) 229-1990 fax 
ksummers@gulfclerk.com

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records.  If you do 
not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records 
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.  Instead, 
contact this office by telephone or in writing. 

-----Original Message-----
From: VolusiaExposed [mailto:volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 2:08 PM
To: Kari Summers
Cc: commissioner1@gulfcounty-fl.gov; commissioner2@gulfcounty-fl.gov; 
commissioner3@gulfcounty-fl.gov; commissioner4@gulfcounty-fl.gov; 
commissioner5@gulfcounty-fl.gov
Subject: Re: Public Records Request #2014-22

Kari:

Such a precise amount $49.70 - please submit to us an invoice for our 
review. (a break down of costs)

Can we review the documents at no cost - I can not imagine that there 
would be any information on a fire inspection report that would 
require redaction.
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VX

On Tue, 2014-04-01 at 13:31 -0400, Kari Summers wrote:
> 
The estimated time to prepare your public records request #2014-22 
will be approximately 1 hour at $49.70 per hour plus $.15 per page 
for copies.  Once payment has been received I will complete the 
request.
Please let me know if you would like for me to proceed with the 
> request.
> 
> Thanks,
> 
> Kari Summers
> 
> Deputy Clerk, BCC Records
> 
> Gulf County Clerk of Court
> 
> 1000 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd.
> 
> Port St. Joe, FL  32456
> 
> (850) 229-6112 ext. 1103; (850) 229-1990 fax
> 
> ksummers@gulfclerk.com
> 
>  
> 
> Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records.  If you do 
not 
> want your e-mail address released in response to a public records 
> request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.  Instead, 
contact 
> this office by telephone or in writing.
> 
> 
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